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Dear Parents,

Greetings!!!!!!

“Every Session has an end; and every end is just a new beginning” We welcome you
all to march together with NPS into the new beginning of the new session 2019-2020
with all the positivity, strength, confidence, co-operation, understanding, support,
and lots more …… but moreover with a smile.

This is to inform you that the school will re-open after the summer vacation as per the
school’s regular timings. Following are the dates for respective classes.

Grade I to VIII: 6th June, 2019

Grade IX to X: 22nd May, 2019

PRINCIPAL


